
Dear First Lady Trump, 

My name is Ariel and I am in the seventh grade at a school in 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. I proudly serve as the Student State Rep 
Representative for Be Strong. In this role, my mission is to generate awareness 
and put an end to bullying in the state of Pennsylvania while other state reps 
do the same in their hometowns.  Together, we hope to create a nation that is 
accepting of one another and willing to look past our differences to create a 
kinder, more peaceful, world.  

Outside of serving as the State Rep for PA, I like to dance. I also like bike 
riding and going fun places such as amusement parks. At my school, I support 
the school safeties and encourage everyone to follow our school wide 
expectations for behavior. Safeties are positions held by students who aim to 
protect the children and keep my school safe by creating order. For two years, I 
served as a school safety.  Currently, I have taken on other leadership roles and 
support my school’s effort to stop bullying by reciting the anti-bullying pledge 
daily, along with over 500 of my fellow peers.  

My biggest leadership position at this time is serving as a State Rep. In 
this position; I have to post a video every month, discussing my experience with 
completing the monthly task and challenge. If you have some free time, you 
should check out my videos at bestrong.global. You can scroll down the page 
and locate my submissions by clicking on “Pennsylvania” on the map of the 
United States. Thank you for your support! I hope that you will review my 
submissions, along with the submissions of other state reps, and consider 
putting more anti-bullying initiatives into place as the First Lady. 

Sincerely, 

Ariel M,  Student State Representative for Pennsylvania   


